
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2022-23/No.110 Date: 08/10/2022

To: Parents (Class 8)

From: Academic Coordinator

Subject:  A field visit to the High Court Of Gujarat, Sola, Ahmedabad  on 13.10. 2022, Thursday

Dear Parents,

We have arranged a field trip to The High Court, Ahmedabad on 13th October 2022 , Thursday for

the students of Class 8.

The High Court of Gujarat provides an excellent opportunity to our young learners to observe and

understand the judiciary system of India. As a part of the field trip , the students will understand

the general functioning of the court  and may get  an opportunity to talk to the practitioners.

This will be a great learning experience for students and help them connect classroom knowledge
with real-world situations.

The students will arrive at the school by the regular routes in the morning and will be taken to the
high court from school. However, you need to pick up the child from the high court at 1:20 pm.
The detailed time table for the day will be shared with the students a day in advance.

Kindly Note:
1. The students are supposed to come in school uniform(school t-shirt, pants, skirts and ID cards).
2. The students must carry a face mask and a small personal sanitizer bottle with them as per the
high court visit rules.
3. During the visit, we may not get the opportunity to have a proper lunch. So, please send the
snacks/food for the short break accordingly.

Kindly send us confirmation and consent for the same by 10th October 2022, by sharing your
response to this google form link:
Consent form

Kindly connect to the front desk counselor, in case of any concerns in this regard.
Looking forward to your cooperation.

Regards,

Academic Coordinator

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdduChRH7H-SOoPsB2IOwO3k6YhbMe9smV5X0iXvnUIZg6FUg/viewform?usp=sf_link

